
 
 
 
 
 
Pat Aspinall 
request-162058-67ccb515@whatdotheyknow.com 
 
 
 
 
18 June 2013 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Aspinall, 
 
Ref: Freedom of Information Request – OOLO-97VEVA 
 
I am writing in response to your email received by Post Office Limited on 20 May 2013, in which you asked 
 
On your website Post Office leadership, you state previously Paula spent five years with Whitbread plc as 
Group Commercial Director. Could you confirm this statement as fact, if not could you please remove/edit 
it. 
 
Post Office Limited considers that your email does not contain a request for recorded information. Where a 
request for information does not contain a specific request for copies of information held by Post Office 
Limited, we deal with such requests through standard business enquiry processes rather than as a formal 
request for information under the Freedom of Information Act.  
 
However I can advise that Post Office Limited works hard to ensure that all published information is 
checked for accuracy before it is released into the public domain.   

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
O. Olabopo 
Information Rights Team Support, Information Rights Team 
foia@postoffice.co.uk 
http://www.postoffice.co.uk/our-publication-scheme 
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